
Provider Bulletin 22-01

“Helping People Li ve Better Lives”

To: All Providers Participating in Nebraska Medicaid Program 
From: Kevin Bagley, Director 
Date: January 12, 2022 
Re: State Review Team; Medicaid Insurance for Workers with Disabilities Updates 

This provider bulletin is being issued to notify Medicaid providers of recent updates related to 

Medicaid and Long-Term Care’s State Review Team (SRT) and the Medicaid Insurance for Workers 

with Disabilities (MIWD) program: 

 A new SRT webpage;

 Updated DM-5 and DM-12 disability forms; and

 The new DM-6 form for the MIWD program

The new SRT webpage provides information on: 

 How the SRT makes disability determinations;

 Forms for providers to complete; and

 Contact information

The SRT webpage is available at: https://dhhs.ne.gov/Pages/srt.aspx 

Links to the three new forms are below. Providers should begin utilizing the new versions of 

these forms on January 1, 2022.  

 DM-5: https://Public-dhhs.ne.gov/Forms/DisplayPDF.aspx?item=240

 DM-6: https://public-dhhs.ne.gov/Forms/DisplayPDF.aspx?item=246

 DM-12: https://public-dhhs.ne.gov/Forms/DisplayPDF.aspx?item=237

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Bonnie Ellis at (402) 471-9103, or 
Bonnie.Ellis@nebraska.gov.  

Provider Bulletins, such as this one, are posted on the DHHS website at 
https://dhhs.ne.gov/pages/Medicaid-Provider-Bulletins.aspx. Please subscribe to the page to help you 
stay up to date about new Provider Bulletins. 
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